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BPW FINANCIAL COMMITTEE MEETING 7/22/22

Attached are the updated Lewes BPW Policies table of contents that
were approved during our regular meeting 6/29/22.

Noted with red asterisks are the Policies, identified by the Board
during prior extensive reviews, that were referred to the Finance
Committee for further review and possible Policy modification
recommendations to the Board.

Our overall strategy is to review the asterisked Policies as an ongoing
part of our meeting agendas. We also want to include time for
separate, distinct fiscal related issues to be reviewed and discussed
as may be timely appropriate.

With respect,
Richard Nichols, BPW Treasurer



